
is located on the Welcome Center. 
 
Shoebox Collection: The February 
Operation Christmas Child items    
include toothbrushes and dental floss. 
Leftover items needed from January are 
Men's Socks and  T-shirts. T-shirt sizes 
needed include Boys size 10-12 or Boys 
size 14-16 or Men's size Small.   
 
Furniture Needed: We’re looking for    
a buffet or armoire for use in the 
Church building. If you have one you 
would be willing to donate, please con-
tact Diane Wanous with the details. 
 
Help Needed: We need help making 
Communion Bread and with the Com-
munion Tray Set Up this year. See the 
Ladies Bulletin Board for the sign-ups. 
 

Memorization Verses: There are now 
revised copies of the Sermon on the 
Mount Memorization Plan on the Wel-
come center. 
 
A Place for Suggestions: Have a sug-
gestion, idea, or insight about the life and 
business of our congregation? We’ve cre-
ated a new space just for you! Check 
out “Bright Idea” on the church app—
a simple way to share your thoughts and 
help shape our church community. 
Whether it’s a new ministry idea, an im-
provement suggestion, or a creative way 
to serve, we welcome your input! 
 Also on the App: Another new 
section on the church app is the New 
testament Gospel Reading. 
 
Thank You!  Special Thanks to every-
one who brought in the College Box 
goodies. We sent the packages out to  
our students this week. We also had 
enough extra to give a College student 
from Young Lives a box. The rest we 
separated into small bags and gave as 
snacks for next week’s Young Lives 
group gatherings. They appreciated    
being thought of very much! 
 

Happy Valentines Day! 
 
 

WRCC Family Celebrations:     
Happy Birthday to Lisa Chai and Evan 
Cardinal today, to Ricky Slaughter on 
Tuesday and to Chris Cook on Friday.      
Congratulations to you! 
 
Ladies Class: Ladies Class is Tuesday 
at 10am.  
 
Wednesday Night Family Meal: 
The Family meal is this Wednesday  
the 12th at 6:30pm. The menu will    
be ham and turkey and side dishes. 
 
New Class: There will be a New Bible 
Study starting Wednesday, February 
19th on the book of Daniel.  
 
Euchre Tournament: Come enjoy 
some Fellowship and Euchre games 
on Saturday, February 22nd. Sign-up  

Our Vision Statement 

We are a church family growing in the knowledge 

and love of God, committed to unity, pursuing  

godly character, and becoming the hands and feet 

of Jesus in our community.  

Elders      Church Office 
Loran Brown — 989-980-8909       Phone — 989-835-8559 

Lee Dresden — 989-837-0888  Email — wrccoffice@gmail.com 

*Adam Joseph — 989-948-7650 

Mark Wanous — 989-600-0748  

*Chairmen of the Month   1123 E. Wheeler Street 

     Midland, MI 48642 

Preaching Minister 

Adam Davis — 757-561-7576 

adavis.minister@gmail.com 

Office Days: Monday—Friday  Call to make appointments or set one up at site below: 

https://calendly.com/adavis-minister/60min 
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Budget Report  

Contributions YTD as of  December -  $161,722  YTD Budget  - $170,000 

Order of  Worship                   

Allen Cardinal — Song Leader 

We Will Glorify 

Welcome —Joe Chai 

Scripture Reading  - Psalm 72:1-7, 12-14.  

Awake O Sleeper Rise from Death                                                          

Were You There  

Communion Devotional                         

Rick Miller                                       

Offering Prayer 

Father Hear the Prayer We Offer                                    

I Am Bound for the Promised Land                                         

Conversation With Children                

Ruby Dresden 

(Children Ages 4 -3rd Grade dismissed for 

Christ Kids)                                                   

Christ Kids — Ann Joseph 

“The Kingdom: Good News of a        

New World.”    Adam Davis       

The Love of God 

Announcements & Family Time         

Question of the Month  

Worship Rotation                                
February 9                                               

Nursery                                                              

Tammy and Sloane Weckerly 

     Medical Ministry                                      

Jill Martin 

Greeters                                                                 

Evan Weckerly 

February 16                                                  

Song Leader                                                       

Loran Brown 

                             Welcome                              

              Brian Winton 

 Table Chairman                                                 

Adam Joseph 

 Nursery                                                             

Donna Anspaugh and Stephanie Miller 

Christ’s Kids                                              

Mark Wanous 

Children’s Conversation                       

Aaron Joseph 

Medical Ministry                                                  

Loran Brown 

Greeters                                                                

Bobbie Forgie 

Wheeler Road In Prayer   
 
SALVATION FOR THE LOST 
TRAVELERS — Safe travel on their journeys 
NATIONAL CONCERNS — War on terrorism, wounded warriors, our 
leaders, water shortages around the world, ongoing wars. Prayers for    
civility during this political transition season.  
MISSION CONCERNS — Brazilian missionary team 
MINISTRY CONCERNS — Church family, leadership team, our   
community  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR WRCC FAMILY AND FRIENDS       
• Larry Martin (Ed Martin’s older brother) was newly diagnosed with 

bone cancer and is in much pain. He started radiation this last week. 
• Diane Brown had planned hand surgery on the joint at the base of her 

thumb on Friday and expects a long recovery. 
• Pam Cramer is back home from her stay in rehab. 
• Maddy Kurschat will have surgery to put her medication port back in 

on Monday, February 17th. 

Question of  the Month 

How can I tangibly love my enemies this month? 

  Ministry Spotlight—Benevolence 

The Wheeler Road Church of Christ Benevolence program is divided into 

two parts. Part one is food with Vicki Phillips in charge of that. Part two is 

everything else. Last year we had over 40 requests. It’s the goal of the Be-

nevolence committee to be able to help those in need either directly or by 

providing them with resource numbers they can contact to get assistance 

that we cannot provide. Some items people request assistance with include 

food, electric/gas, rent/housing, clothing, gasoline, car repairs, or other 

needs/bills. Members of the second part of the Benevolence committee 

include Sue and Darren Wells, Jim Forgie, Mary Chilton, Joe Chai, and 

Adam Davis. If you know of anyone in need see one of us or if you know 

of resources please forward those to Sue Wells the Committee Leader.  

Special Thanks to our Benevolence Committee for all your efforts! 


